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                            August 3, 2017 

 

 

Darryl A. Bourgoyne 

President, DABLLC 

 

 

Dear Mr. Bourgoyne: 

 

This acknowledges Bureau of Safety and Environmental Enforcement (BSEE) receipt of your 

July 27, 2017, Request for Correction. The request regards the following report: BSEE Panel 

2015-02 Investigation of Loss of Well Control and Fire South Timbalier Area Block 220, Well 

No. A-3 OCS-G 24980. 

 

Your request has been forwarded to the appropriate office for response. We will be following the 

BSEE Information Quality guidelines at https://www.bsee.gov/what-we-do/research/scientific-

integrity to evaluate your request, and you will be notified of the bureau’s response within 90 

calendar days of its receipt. We will inform you if an extension beyond the 90 days is needed to 

respond. If you have questions, please contact informationquality@bsee.gov. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Julia Leo 

Bureau Information Quality Officer 

BSEE Office of Policy and Analysis 
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